
For more information or to receive electronic project updates:
Call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9178 

Email: caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov or Visit: www.kingcounty.gov/rainiertank 
Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711

• No backup alarms after 10 p.m.
• Lights are needed for safety and will be directed at the work site.

For the road closure
• Watch for flaggers and directional signs in the closure area.
• Access 27th Ave. S. and Morse Ave. S. via S. Winthrop St.
• Access maintained to Jorve parking lot from S. Hanford St.
• Pedestrians and bicycles detoured to S. Winthrop St.
• Construction vehicles entering and exiting the area.

Night Work and Street Closure
Night work at tank excavation site to begin Friday, December 16
King County contractors will work extended hours on the Rainier Valley Wet Weather Storage Project under 
a variance from the City of Seattle. The contractor will continue excavation work on extended hours to stay on 
schedule for this critical pollution control project. Work may continue until 1:00 a.m., Monday 
through Saturday, until mid-January. Crews will control noise and glare during this work. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please call the 24-hour project hotline: 206-205-9178.

South Hanford Street temporary closure
Starting as early as December 19th, King County contractors will begin to install a new manhole in S. 
Hanford St. During the installation of the manhole, the street will be closed to traffic to keep drivers, 
bikers, and pedestrians safe. The work will take approximately one month to finish. Use S. 
Winthrop St. from Martin Luther King Jr. Way S. to access the homes and businesses along 27th Ave. S. 
and Morse Ave. S., as shown in the map on the back.

What to expect: 

For the night work
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Project area map on back.



Map of Street Closure and Work Area
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